
SHHH...When entering the Sanctuary please be quiet 
and enjoy the music. Visiting can be done in the      
fellowship room. 

Sunday, August 19,  2018 
 

  LEAP OF FAITH 
 For every house is built by  
someone, but God is the builder  

of  everything.  Hebrews 3:4  

 
 

 
A sign up sheet is on the bulletin board for the LOON’S    

BASEBALL GAME on Wednesday, August 22nd.  This 

has been a lot of fun. 

Game/Euchre Night 
Monday, August 20th 

5:30 pm 



 
Lamb of God News & Notes for August 19, 2018 

 
Attendance Last Week:       10:00 am - 112 
 
 

This Week at Lamb of God: 
 Monday  5:30 pm  Game/Euchre Night 
            

 Tuesday    10:00 am  Quilters 
  
 Wednesday  4:00 pm  Loons Game 
     
        

 Thursday   8:00 am  Yard Maintenance 
     
 Saturday  Hall in use 
      
 Next Sunday   August 26, 2018     
    9—9:45 am  Sunday School for 3rd  
      grade-High school and 
      Bible Study 
          10:00 am  Worship Service 
      Sunday School for  
      pre-school—2nd grade, during 
      service. 
ALTAR FLOWERS  

The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the 
glory of God,  from Larry & Phyllis Schubring. 
 
 
 
 

MEMBERS 
The building fund is what pays our house payment.  Please continue to 
make this offering.  Thank you, Ron Jonas. 
 
MISSING 
2 Grey bath towels from VBS. See Doreen Glomski. 
 
 



Mark your calendar: 
 Bake Sale for Landscaping Sunday, August 19th, 2018 
 Game/Euchre Night, Monday, August 20th at 5:30 pm  
 Loons Game, Wednesday, August 22nd.  
 LWML Meeting Potluck, Monday, August 27th at 6:00 pm  
 Bon Fire, Saturday, September 22nd at 6:00 pm. 
 
LWML 
Well it’s the last month of summer and fall is fast on it’s way.     
Keeping that in mind we will be having a potluck dinner for LWML 
starting at 6:00 pm on Monday, August 27th. We always have so many 
events leading up to Christmas so we’ll have lots of talking and      
fellowship.  All of the women of the congregation are invited to join 
us.  We would love to see you. 
 
Also at this meeting there will be a Baby Shower for Virginia (Ginny)    
Pastor Mark and Susan’s daughter.  She is having a baby girl, Nora, in 
September.  Nora’s bedroom is in gray and pink.  
If you would like to give a gift and cannot come, you could drop the 
gift off in the church office before Monday, the 27th 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 am August 19 Jim Bur & Gerald Prosch 

10:00 am August 25 Fred Wass & Ken Petee 

10:00 am September 2 Ervin Glann & Jim Bur 

10:00 am September 9 Gerald Prosch & Kurt Nelson 

10:00 am September16 Fred Wass & Ken Petee 

ELDERS 
CELL 

PHONE 
Please be 
sure to put 
your cell 

phones on 
vibrate or 
turn them 

off.  Thank 
you 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

 If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and 
give to the office by Wednesday of that week. 

 

 Please let the office know if you have a cell phone number and able to        
receive text messages, in case there is a cancellation of service.  

 Prayer List.  After two weeks names will be taken off unless you have 
called the office. 810 234 2423. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ephesians 5:6-7 – “Let no one deceive you with empty words, for because 

of these things the wrath of God comes upon the sons of disobedience. 

Therefore do not associate with them.” The wrath of God is a real thing 

and we do well to reflect on this. As the Small Catechism states: God    

threatens to punish all who break these commandments. Therefore, we should 

fear His wrath and not do anything against them. But He promises grace and 

every blessing to all who keep these commandments. Therefore, we should 

also love and trust in Him and gladly do what He commands. 


